
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

Junel6,2016 
OFFICE OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

Faye Graul 
Executive Director 
Halogenated Solvents Industry Alliance, Inc. 
3033 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 700 
Arlington, VA 2220 l 

Dear Ms. Graul: 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines Request 
for Correction (# 1600 I ) received at the Environmental Protection Agency on October 6, 2015. 
Due to the complex ities of the information being challenged, our internal review of this 
information is taking longer than we anticipated. We will send you a final response or a status 
update within 90 business days (i.e. , October 20, 20 16). 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 




